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July 31,2000

Mayor's Advisory Committee on the Judiciary' 
26West 44s Street
New Yorlg New York 10038

ATT: Paul Curran, Chairman

RE: (l) Request for the transcript of the July 6, 2000
public hearing;
(2) CJA's unresponded-to July 10, 2000 letter

Dear Chairman Curran:

This is to formally request a copy of the hanscript of the July 6, 2000 public hearing
of the Mayor's Advisory Committee on the Judiciary, recorded by Annette Forbes
of the Fink & Carney Reporting Service.

By this letter, CJA also confirms that as of this date, a full three weeks after CJA
fa:<ed its July l0e letter to you requesting information as to the Committee's post-
hearing procedures, we have received no response from you.

Likewise, we have received no response from any of the other indicated recipients
of the July l0h letter, to whom CJA faxed copies on that date. This includes paul
Siegfried, whose abusive and unprofessional conduct the letter details, and patricia
Hynes, whose disqualifying conflicts of interests are also particularized therein.

Hard copies of the July l0n were delivered the following day: for you at your law
offtce, for Ms. Hynes at her law office, and for Mr. Siegfried at the Committee's
office, in keeping with his wishes.

Yours for a quality judiciary,

€4e<g.-
ELENA RUTH SASSOWER, Coordinator
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